
  11100 Bren Road West, Minnetonka, MN  55343 

 

 

December 15, 2022 

 

Mr. Kevin Brown 

525 S Virgil Avenue 

Los Angeles, CA  90020 

  

Dear Kevin,  

On behalf of the over 22,000 members of the Minnesota REALTORS®, it is our distinct 

pleasure to inform you of our formal endorsement of your candidacy for the position of 

2024 NAR First Vice President.  

Kevin, your passion, and dedication to improve relationships within the REALTOR® 

family, with our consumers and within the industry as whole sets you apart as a 

qualified candidate for NAR Leadership.  

We believe Kevin’s distinguished leadership and “Street REALTOR® knowledge” 

provides him with an in-depth, first-hand understanding of the day-to-day hurdles our 

members face in the business.  

We are confident that Kevin Brown has the vision and leadership to guide the National 

Association through the new and challenging markets facing all REALTORS®.  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Jason Miller    Christopher Galler 

2022 President   Chief Executive Officer 


